
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Service Provider's Name]  

[Company Name]  

[Company Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Service Provider's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback 

regarding the snow removal services provided on [specific date(s)].  

Firstly, I would like to express my appreciation for the prompt response 

to my request for snow removal. The timely arrival of your team made a 

significant difference in managing the snow buildup around my property.  

Additionally, I noticed that the work was executed with great care and 

professionalism. The team did an excellent job clearing the driveway and 

walkways, ensuring safety for all who needed access to my home.  

However, I would like to suggest [any specific feedback or 

recommendations]. I believe this could enhance the service even further 

in the future.  

Overall, I am very satisfied with your service and will not hesitate to 

recommend your company to others in need of snow removal. Thank you once 

again for your hard work during this challenging winter season.  

Best regards,  

[Your Name] 


